
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 20, 2020 
 
 
COVID-19 Update 
 

Orders: Hochiki will still be accepting purchase orders via email (orders@hochiki.com) and through our website; we 
will process and continue to send confirmations. Although our shipping dates will be limited and will vary, we will 
keep you updated. 
  
Tech support: Tech Support is fully operational and is available during regular business hours. 
  
As we all work through this challenging time together we look forward to continue to serve you, stay healthy and safe 
out there. 
  
Thank you in advance for your understanding. We appreciate your business. 
 
Hochiki Management 
 

 

 

 


